NORTH BALDWIN ANIMAL SHELTER, INC.
POST OFFICE BOX 190
BAY MINETTE, ALABAMA 36507 ’

August 19, 2019

VIA EMAIL

Honorable Charies F. “Skip” Gruber
Chairman

Baldwin County Commission

201 East Section Street

Foley, Alabama 36535

Dear Commissioner Gruber,

This letter follows our letter of January 7, 2019, to you from the North
Baldwin Animal Shelter to the Baldwin County Commission. We would very
much appreciate a contribution from the Baldwin County Commission of
$15,000.00, to the North Baldwin Animal Shelter. In accordance with our letter,
this will help us to take care of our approximately 125 dogs and 35 cats. Most of
our animals come from all over Baldwin County and especially from Stapleton,
south.

The income we receive to operate the shelter comes from adoptions and
any contributions we receive.

We deeply apprecigfe any contribution from the Baldwin County
Commission to help us care for our needy dogs and cats.

respectfully,

/




